
 

Pedestrianisation of Market Place – October 2020 
 

Undated letter received concerning Market Place as a clean air zone, survey 
undertaken of Market Place, and free parking concession  
 
 
 

Undated letter 
October 
 
 
Reply sent 3.11.20 

 
As Market Place is the main central road through the Town it is unlikely it would 
become a clean air zone unless, of course, it was completely pedestrianised.  
However, there are currently no plans to do this.  
 
The survey of the Market Place was undertaken by North Norfolk District Council 
and Norfolk County Council and you should contact them for this information.  We 
do not hold details here.  
 
You mentioned setting up a Resident’s Group, but you were not specific as to what 
the group would be concerned with.  May be you could provide some information.  
 
North Norfolk District Council are reviewing the Market Place situation on a regular 
basis so there will be no voting involved for residents.  However, if you feel strongly 
about this in any way you could always write to the District Council about your 
concerns.  
 
With the continuing COVID-19 restrictions that are being imposed and government 
guidance regularly changing, no one can predict how North Norfolk District Council 
will deal with the free parking concession in the future.  
 
 At present following the Prime Minister’s announcement that there is to be 
another lockdown the office will be closed until further notice.  If you wish to 
discuss this matter you can telephone on 01692 404114 and leave a message and 
your telephone number, and I will call you back.  
 

 

Letter received from requester thanking for a complete and thorough reply. 
 
 

 

 
 
 


